
 
 
 

 

Benalla Breakers Representative Basketball 

Parent / Guardian Agreement 

 

As a Benalla Breakers Parent/Guardian you must agree to the following:  

• Ensure your child makes a full commitment to the season, including attendance at 

training sessions and tournaments.  

• Ensure your child arrives at tournament games at least 30 minutes prior to the start 

of each game.  

• Respect the coach and the decisions they make.  

• Ensure you do not approach the bench, coach or players during the game.  

• Ensure you do not coach any player from the sidelines; this is the responsibility of 

the coach. 

• Represent Benalla Basketball in a positive manner at all times. Lead by example to 

demonstrate good sportsmanship, applaud good play by all teams.  

• Remember that children play for fun and enjoyment and that winning is only part of 

their motivation.  Never ridicule children for making mistakes or losing a competition.  

See errors or losses as an opportunity to learn in a constructive way. Comment in a 

way that is positive.  

• Role model and develop your child’s respect for the ability of opponents as well as 

for the judgement of officials and coaches, and their interaction with parents and 

spectators.  

• Abuse of any type is unacceptable behaviour and will not be tolerated.  

• Accept decisions of all referees as being fair and called to the best of their ability.  

• Demonstrate appropriate social behaviour by not using foul language or harassing 

players, coaches or officials.  

• Benalla Basketball Association may ask a parent/guardian to leave the court area if 

they breach this agreement.  

If players or parents have any questions or concerns, please contact the 

Team Manager on the Monday after the Tournament has finished. 

Alternatively address your concerns in writing via email to 

benallabasketball@gmail.com. 


